
                    
 

 

Any questions regarding this notification or form please call Molina Healthcare at (855) 322-4081 
 

 

Medicaid Formulary Changes going live 1/1/25 

 

Molina Healthcare is removing the following drugs from its January Medicaid formulary: 
 
Antiasthmatic agents-- Steroid Inhalers: Qvar 
 
Antiasthmatic agents—Steroid/Beta Combo Inhalers: Dulera 
 
Anticoagulants—Direct Factor Xa Inhibitors: Eliquis 
 
Antidiabetics--GLP-1 drugs: Trulicity 
 
Antidiabetics—Long-acting insulins: Basaglar pen 
 
Anti-TNF alpha—Monoclonal antibodies: Humira 
 

All members who are taking these medications have received a letter in the mail to notify them 
they will need a prior authorization starting January 1, 2025. 
 
Molina Healthcare is adding the following drugs to its January Medicaid formulary: 
 
Anticoagulants—Direct Factor Xa Inhibitors: Xarelto 
 
Antidiabetics--GLP-1 drugs: Liraglutide (generic Victoza) 
 
Antidiabetics—Long-acting insulins: Rezvoglar pen, Glargine YFGN pen and vial 
 
Anti-TNF alpha—Monoclonal antibodies: Hadlima 
 

Molina’s current formulary can be found on our provider website, MolinaHealthcare.com under 
the “Drug List & Pharmacy” tab: 
https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/ut/medicaid/drug/formulary.aspx  
 
Thank you for your continued service to our Molina members. 

The Special Provider Bulletin is a newsletter distributed to all network providers 
serving beneficiaries of Molina Healthcare of Utah health care plans. 
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